
The Town Of Isle La Motte 
Selectboard Special Meeting Minutes 
February 27th, 2025 
 
Attendance : Peter Brzozowy, Mary-Catherine Graziano, Cary Sandvig, Joe Deller, Pat 
Treckman, Michael Frett, Charles Gurney and Debra Langlois. 
 

1.​ The Meeting was called to order by Chair Peter Brzozowy at 6:00 pm.   
 

2.​ Additions to the agenda : There were no additions. 
 

3.​ Administration : Confirm Town Meeting (voting) to be held on Tuesday, March 4th in the 
absence  of  the Auditors Report, based on the VLCT referenced Case Law and advice 
of Council.  Chairman Peter Brzozowy called the Town Attorney and explained that the 
auditors were still working on the audit report for 2024 and it would not be available in 
time for the Town Report. The advice was to go ahead and have the vote on March 4th, 
stating that the residents of the Town have the Budget included in the Town Report and 
there are no contested offices on the ballot.  Motion made to continue with the voting as 
planned on March 4th by Mary-Catherine Graziano, seconded by Joe Deller, all in favor, 
yes. 
 

4.​ Other Business :  Charles Gurney asked as the Town Moderator about the writing and 
meaning of one of the Warnings. Mr. Gurney’s question was answered. 
 

5.​ Adjourn :  Motion was made by Pat Treckman to adjourn this meeting, seconded by Cary 
Sandvig. Meeting was adjourned by the Chair Peter Brzozowy at 6:14 pm all in favor, 
yes. 

 
Respectively Submitted by,  
Debra Langlois  
Selectboard Clerk 
   
 
                                                                                         
Peter Brzozowy _______________________________ 
 
Mary-Catherine Graziano ________________________ 
 
Cary Sandvig _________________________________ 
 
Joe Deller ___________________________________ 
 
Pat Treckman ________________________________ 
 


